
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE 
12/11/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 13368-2020 

From: 
Sent: 

Betty Leland on behalf of Office of Commissioner Graham 
Friday, December 11, 2020 12:38 PM 

To: Commissioner Correspondence 
Subject: FW: Regarding Docket No. 20200169-WS 

Good Afternoon: 

Please place this email in Docket #20200169. 

Thanks. 

Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc.state. fl. us 
(850) 413-6024 

From: Roland Lundin [mailto:ralundin@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 12:17 PM 
To: Christensen.patty@leg.state.fl.us; Commisioner.Brown@psc.state.fl.us; Office of Chairman Clark; Office of 
Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Graham; Braulio Baez; Office of Commissioner Polmann; 
scolegilead@gmail.com 
Subject: Regarding Docket No. 20200169-WS 

I am writing to express my concern over the proposed rate increase of the Lake Yale Utility. Utilities are 
monopolies and therefore regulated. If the power company wants a rate increase of two cents, they have to 
justify them. LYU is proposing an increase in a much larger proportion than that. I really don 't think the 
purchase of a lawnmower and the repair of a fence justifies a permanent rate increase of the size proposed, not 
even close. If anything, it displays the lack of planning on the part of L YU. I don' t think the senior residents of 
LYE should be permanently assessed for such a temporary problem, except maybe the owner is looking to line 
his pockets on the 

SS checks of our 55+ community. At the worst, maybe a one time small assessment, but 
certainly not what is proposed. If minor maintenance would have been preformed overtime, these 
"major" problems wouldn't exist. 
Every business deserves to make a reasonable profit on their investment, but this is off the chart. 

Sincerely, 
Roland Lundin 
38032 Monticello St, Leesburg, FL 34788 
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